
 

 

 
November 27, 2012 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol St NE #215  
PO Box 2148  
Salem OR 97308-2148 
 
 
Commissioners, 
 
Pursuant to OAR 860-084-0000(3), SolTerra Systems requests a waiver of  the 12-month installation deadline 
stipulated in OAR 860-084-0210(1).  SolTerra systems was awarded a Feed-In Tariff award on October 14, 2011 
and we request an extension of 90 days from the October 14, 2012 deadline. 

If we are granted this extension, the project is ready to be installed immediately, is for the NW Dermatology Clinic, 
legal name 2565 Lovejoy, LLC, located at 2565 NW Lovejoy street, Portland Oregon 97210.     

When engineering and design was completed, SolTerra Systems discovered the need to provide structural upgrades 
to the building, primarily for the support of an ecoroof.  The customer agreed to the structural upgrades as long as 
they could be completed on nights and weekends so as to not effect normal business operations.  SolTerra Systems 
agreed but the timeline for the project changed and the structural upgrades and roofing happened during the summer 
and fall when the weather permitted less disturbance to the NW Dermatology Clinic.   

In addition, we request a waiver of the 60-day deadline for filing the Interconnection Request contained in 860-084-
0210.  New staffing led to our unwittingly missing that deadline.  At this point, Portland General Electric has 
granted approval for the project to move forward contingent on approval from the PUC.   

As the president of SolTerra Systems, I’m asking that you please grant a 90-day waiver of the rule pertaining to the 
one year deadline of October 14, 2012 to install a project.  Upon your approval to move forward with the Solar 
Payment Option, we will  proceed to install the project immediately as we have the product ready for the 
installation.  Thank you for your time reviewing this request for these waivers. 

 

My Highest Regards, 

/s/ 

Brian Heather,  
President 


